GatewayRall-,

Ref. no. GR/ADV/2019-2020/ALL/04 Dated : 11.08.19
Dear Valued Customer,
Greetings from Gateway Rail!

This is to inform you that we are observing sluggish movement of EXIM rakes in Ahmedabad division
due to exceptionally heavy rain in Gujarat region, water is overflowing on railway tracks resulting
into breaches on the sections leading to Mundra & Pipavav port.

Many passenger trains have been cancelled because of the same reason & EXIM traffic is also getting
affected. Import & Export trains of all Container Train Operators are getting stabled in Ahmedabad &
adjoining divisions.

We request you to plan your Exim containers accordingly considering the delays due to above said
reason.

It is our endeavour to keep you posted on any operational challenges & will keep you updated on
further development.

Best Regards,
Customer Service Desk
Gateway Rail



